
 
 

Walking Netball 
 

   
 
 

 
 

Starting Friday 28 Sept 2018 at Redwell Leisure 
Centre, Wellingborough 3 – 4pm 

 
Only £3 per session with refreshments included 

 
The WI is delighted to launch walking netball in Northamptonshire and is supported 
by Walking Netball Northamptonshire and England Netball (who are helping with 
costs and all equipment).  This is a 20 week fun-filled course and we are hoping it is 
going to be very popular.  Don’t delay register NOW.  Payment of first session 
required with registration.  Contact our secretary Brenda Quinn at 
brendaquinn@btinternet.com by 31 August 2018. 
         

What is walking netball?  This is a slightly tweaked version of the original game at a 
slower pace, so that anyone can join in regardless of age or fitness level.  More 
information is on MyWI. 
 
 

 

 

The WI is all about inspiring women. 

 
 

Get a 
wiggle & 
a giggle 
on……! 

https://www.thewi.org.uk/media-centre/latest-press-releases-and-statements/walking-netball
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